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Mike Jones, in sharing his own life’s experiences, hopes to break the various 
cycles in the community that create conditions for failure of a productive and 
satisfying, self-directed life.  He educates, encourages, and empowers returning 
citizens who have a sincere desire to make a change.  Mike made a few mistakes 
in life that caused him to serve four and a half years of his adult life in prison. 

While in prison, Mike and a few fellow inmates developed a program which 
engaged and educated colleges within Ohio about life behind bars and what was 
being done to prepare for life beyond bars.  Mike also began preparing mentally 
for life outside of prison by role-playing adverse and tempting situations and by 
inquiring about employment even before his release 

In June of 2008, Mike started a nonprofit organization called Breaking The Cycle, 
Inc. (BTC), which focuses on improving the quality of life for the returning citizen 
population.  Breaking The Cycle Inc. helps R.E.P.A.I.R. (Restoring Ethnic Pride 
Among Inner-City Residents) our broken communities and seeks to serve and 
support people in under-served and impoverished areas, giving them real H.O.P.E. 
(Having Only Positive Expectations) through Breaking The Cycle’s four Es 
(Education, Empowerment, Encouragement and Employment). 

Through BTC Mike has hosted four returning citizen resource and career fairs in 
Cleveland and Atlanta and has partnered with Job Corps to host a youth resource 
and career fair.  He has worked with Judge Nancy Russo’s re-entry court at the 
Cuyahoga County Court of Common Pleas, taught classes at Seeds of Literacy, 
and conducted job readiness and social media training.  Along with Kenneth Roye 
(a former client), Mike Jones assisted in teaching the VET Prep job readiness and 
social media training course for the Cleveland American Veterans 
Association.  He’s also worked with the American Friends Service 
Committee’s Atlanta office on restorative justice projects and appeared as a 
featured speaker for the United Steps Towards Freedom Campaign in Atlanta, 
Georgia. 

Mike attended the Neighborhood Leadership Institute’s Parents As Leaders 
Training Academy (PALTA) and received a certificate in 2009.  He became an 
original member of the Cleveland Metropolitan School District’s Office of Family 
and Community Engagement (FACE) committee.  Mike served as the vice 
president of the student/parents organization for his children’s school and is 
currently serving his second term as president.  He is also the co-coordinator of the 
Watch D.O.G.S. (Dads Of Great Students) anti-bullying program and a strong 
supporter of the No Child Left Behind movement.  Having grown up in a home 



with lots of parental involvement, Mike believes that parental involvement is key 
to the success and protection of a child. 

 
	  


